
 
 

 

Dear Junior Club Organiser 

 

 Sussex are actively seeking the stars of the future and we would like to invite 

your club to nominate five of your juniors, preferably 3 boys and 2 girls, to 

attend a County Training Session on either Sunday 4
th
 July and 22

nd
 August 

2010. 1000am start 

 

The sessions will be taken by: 

 Ben Hutton - Sussex Boys U15/17/19’s Head Coach 

 Graham Stevenson  - Sussex Girls and Boys U11/13’s Head Coach) 

 Mike Harris – Former England Coach, Sussex Coach  

  

The objective of these days is to give the players an opportunity to train with 

the best juniors in the county and more importantly, to develop their game 

with the World Class coaching that is on offer through Graham, Mike and I.  

During the training days we will be looking for players who we think have the 

ability to attend full County Squad Training Sessions which take place once a 

month and if selected we would hope they will be inspired and believe they 

have the ability to represent Sussex.    

 

Of course if you have more than 5 players who you feel should be included, 

please add their names to the nomination list which is attached and we will be 

delighted to invite all of them to attend. 

  

 The open days will be held at: 

   

Coral Health and Fitness,  

 Orchard Road, 

 Hove, 

 BN3 7BG 

 Tel: 01273 731262 

 

 Please feel free to email me your thoughts and your nominations to 

bn_hutton@yahoo.co.uk or alternatively you can call me on 07966 426641 

 

 I look forward to your emails or calls. 

 

 Ben Hutton 

 Corals and Sussex Head Coach. 

mailto:bn_hutton@yahoo.co.uk

